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Fargo South High School has named Mr. Tyler Hetland as the boys swimming and diving coach 

for the Bruins beginning in the 2024-2025 season.   

 

Mr. Hetland had been co-head coach with Mr. Pat Anderson for this past season. Mr. Anderson, 

who served as head coach for the Bruins from 2010 through the 2022-2023 season, resigned from 

his position at the end of the 2023-2024 season.   

 

Mr. Hetland has been an assistant coach with Davies High School girls swimming and diving 

team since 2013 and became co-head coach in 2021. He had been an assistant with the Bruin boys 

swimming and diving team under Mr. Anderson since 2014. Mr. Hetland is a physical education 

teacher at the Explorer Academy in Fargo.   

 

Fargo South High School Activities Coordinator Mike Beaton states “Mr. Hetland’s 

experiences as an assistant and co-head coach at South and Davies high schools have prepared 

him well to be the head coach for the Bruins. He has a great rapport with his athletes and has a 

deep understanding of the sport of swimming and diving. As a teacher and coach, he knows how 

to motivate student - athletes to be the best they can be as athletes and people.”   

 


